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 TPSD Accreditation Status for School Year 2007-2008 

           

 
Enclosed is a letter dated August 28, 2008, from the Director of the Office of 
Accreditation of the Mississippi Department of Education indicating our district’s 
recommended accreditation status for school year 2008-2009 based upon the district’s 
2007-2008 Accreditation Record Summary.   
 
Recommended Accreditation Status:  Accredited 
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